
 

 

TOWN OF HOLLAND 

COUNTY OF LA CROSSE 

NOTICE OF PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE VOTE  

AND GENERAL SPRING ELECTION 

APRIL 2, 2024 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to qualified electors of the Town of Holland, that on Tuesday, 

April 2, 2024, a Presidential Preference Vote and General Spring Election will take place at the 

Town Hall, W7937 County Highway MH, from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. 

 

If you have any questions concerning the election, contact the municipal clerk: 

Marilyn Pedretti 

608-526-3354 

W7937 County Road MH, Holmen 

Office hours: Mondays and Thursdays 8 am-1 pm 

Or Wednesdays 3-6 pm 

 

Marilyn Pedretti 

Town Clerk 

 
The polling place is accessible to elderly and disabled voters. 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF HOLLAND 

NOTICE TO VOTERS 

 

A public test of the electronic voting scanner for the April 2, 2024 Presidential Preference Vote 

and General Spring Election will be held Wednesday, March 27th at 1:00 p.m. in the Town Hall. 

 

Marilyn Pedretti 

Town Clerk 

Posted 3/27/23 

 


